
79-B Chapel Street,  Newton, MA  02458
P: 617-923-3505  F: 617-923-8241
www.metrowestcd.org

 February 28, 2022 
Brian White, Chair 
Zoning Board of Appeals 
Town of Medway 
155 Village Street 
Medway, MA 02053 

Dear Mr. White, 

On behalf of the Board of Directors of Metro West Collaborative Development I am 
writing to request the Zoning Board of Appeals’ consideration of a modifications to our 
Comprehensive Permit for the development of Glen Brook Way on West Street.  We 
believe this constitutes an insubstantial modification and we ask that the Board determine 
that it is insubstantial. 

1) We request permission to build a Dumpster Enclosure and Maintenance Shed
during Phase II at the locations indicated on the attached drawing.  These ancillary
structures will aid in the efficient operation of the property.

We appreciate your consideration of this modification request and look forward to 
addressing your questions at your earliest convenience. 

Sincerely, 

Caitlin Madden 
Executive Director 
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